
Council on Academic Assessment

University Senate Report for February 9, 2022

 The Council on Academic Assessment met February 2, 2022 via Zoom.

 Steven Doellefield, Director of Assessment, reported on the status of current and upcoming 

Academic Program Reviews.

 CAA reviewed the upcoming General Education and Competencies Assessment Schedule (2022-
2027) and discussed the impact of potential changes from SUNY Central regarding the timeline 
of the assessment of Gen Ed competencies. The schedule was approved unanimously; however, it
was noted that the schedule may need to be revisited due to potential changes at SUNY.

Respectfully Submitted,

Camille Chesley
Frankie Bailey
Co-Chairs, CAA


